
 

Enjoying the 

outdoors with 

practicing our 

basketball skills! 

 

In March, the winter 

weather would not give us 

a break. At Amicus PVI & 

RLE, we did not let that 

get us down! The 

outdoors gave us plenty of 

activities to partake in.  

In April, the sun finally 

decided to make its debut. 

We took advantage of the 

beautiful weather by 

practicing Outdoor Rec! 
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To celebrate our last swim 

at Husson before break, 

the lifeguards and some 

members from the swim 

team came down to party 

with us! 

        

Bar Harbor, ME 

The Track and Field S.O. competition is in just 

a few weeks. Mark your calendars for 

Wednesday, May 17th! The competition takes 

place at Hampden Academy from 9 am to 

2:30 pm. Wish our athletes good luck 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

  

Volunteering making 

ribbons for the upcoming 

S.O.! 

Celebrating our last swim at Husson 

University before spring vacation! 



 

 

 

Visiting the greenhouses at the 

University of Maine! 

 

  

700 Mt. Hope Avenue, Suite 470 

Bangor, ME  04401 

  

Tel: (207) 941-2892 ∙ Fax: (207) 941-2894 

www.amicusgroup.org 

  

501(c)(3) Nonprofit 

 

http://www.amicusgroup.org/

